The Haryana Pond and Waste Water Management Authority

(HPWWMA)
Bays No.39 &40 (Basement), Block-B, Sector-4, Pgnchkula-1 34112
E-Mail: ms.haryanapondauthority@gmall.com
Website: www.hpwwma.org.in

No. HPA/ADMN/2020/0034 Dated 23.12.2020

Cancellation of NOTICE INVITING BIDS for providing outsourcing services.
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The notice inviting bids uploaded by ‘the Haryana Pond and Waste Water
Management Authority” on 09.12.2020 on its website: www.hpwwma.org.in for hiring of

agency for outsourcing services of different categories of personnel is hereby withdrawn
due to Model Code of Conduct with immediate effect.

Mem/t%rgecre(a’ryﬂ
“The Haryana Pond Waste Water

Management Authority”, Panchkula
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